
                                          

'May the God of hope fill you all with JOY and peace.'  

                                                         (Romans 15:13) 
 

OUR SUMMER HOUSE 

We were all really sad about what happened to the summer house. Thank you so much for your 

support and concern. We cannot make firm plans yet as we are waiting for insurance confirmation. 

Please be assured that there will be a new structure early on in the autumn term to make the most 

of the good weather. The council is looking at funding CCTV cameras to protect the site and we 

have had a generous offer to supply and build a summer house. 

Thank you for your book donations – we will let you know if there is any more you can do to help. 

 

BARNARDOS BIG TODDLE 

EYFS raised an amazing £711.00 - WELL DONE! 

 

WHITLEY SPORTS 

KS1 – 9.30am Friday 14th July 

KS2 – 1.30pm Friday 14th July 

EYFS – Monday 17th July 

 Yellow Class and Morning Nursery – 10.30am 

Blue Class and Afternoon Nursery – 1.30pm 

 

The children are to wear their school sports kit on these days. Please can they bring  

their water bottle, and a sunhat and sun cream if it is sunny! 

 

LEAVERS’ ASSEMBLY 

Year 4 Leavers’ Assembly will take place on Thursday 20th July at 9.15am 

 

FRIDAY CELEBRATIONS 

Please note there will be no more WOW Celebrations for the remainder of the school year. 
 

LEAVERS’ SERVICE 

St. Cuthbert’s Church – Friday 21st July at 9.30am.  

We will be walking up to the church at 9.15 am and would be grateful if some 

 parents could walk with us. Please let your child’s teacher know. 

 (Please note that parents will be sitting on the blue chairs in church.) 

 

School closes for the summer holiday on FRIDAY 21st JULY at 2.00pm and  

re-opens on TUESDAY 5th SEPTEMBER 2017 
 

HAPPY HOLIDAY EVERYONE!!!  
Sally Hobson 
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